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6th Januvery, 1923,

Dear Mr. Leeuwenburg,

I duly received your letter of tlie 30th

Deoember regarding the Steamers "ALMKERK" and "OLDEKERK", and
i am plensed to say that ag the result of your ofificial letter
on the subject a recommendation 1s now being made %o the
Committes that these vessels might be assigned their classification,
it being understood that the freeboards will be verified on
thelr return to Holland.
You will, therefore, be hearing from us further

in the matter in the course of & day or 80.

here to-day avnd tells me the

Dy« Milton wae

gurrant bushes have not yet arrvived.

Yours faithfully,

Rs Leeuwenburg, Lsq.,

RODPTERDAM.



